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Dew Kr. Weisberg: 

IN REMY WIN TON -N 

This is in reply to your letters of October 26 and 27, 1967, con-cerning records of the Warren Commission. . 

The three memoranda to which you refer are consistent with the con-clusions of the Commission and are properly withheld from research. 
The only communication dated. July 22, 1964, from Norman Redlich to Wesley J. Liebeler in the records of the Commission is the letter of that date to Mk. Liebeler in Dallas, a copy of which has been supplied to you. There are no memoranda from Mr. Redlich to Mr. Liebeler with that date. The letter of that date makes suggestions for the question-ing of Deputy Sheriff Walther. and Buell Wesley Frazier in Dallas. As you will note, theri'is a reference to Walther. and Cuban sympathizers in the letter, but none to General Walker and Cubans. 

A travel voucher in the records of the Commission indicates that Mr. 
Liebeler lift Wathington on July 20, 1964; that he was in Dallas frau July 21 to July 24; and that he returned to Washington on July 28, 1964, after further travel. If Mk. Redlich had any information to convey to Mk. Liebeler on July 22, 1964, concerning. "General Walker and Cubans" or other sUb4ects, it seems logical that he would have included it in his letter of that date to Mr. Liebeler. Any information concerning "General Walker and Cubans" would presumably have had a connection with Mk. Liebeler's work for the Commission in Dallas, including the question-ing of General Walker. If Mr. Redlich had prepared separate memoranda, the natural procedure would have been to enclose copies of them with his letter to Mk. Liebeler, in order to transmit the information to him as soon as possible. As you will note, there is no mention of enclosures in the letter. 

Keep Freedom in rour Future With U.S. Savings Bonds. 




